
Mr. Lind, 
We spoke earlier about my position in the LRC and you 
know that is where my heart is.  I want to stay in the 
LRC, but I've decided that I must change my teaching 
status to full-time for the 2010-2011 school year.  I 
feel that I need to look ahead and be prepared for what 
is yet to come.  I will be happy to be where Millburn 
needs me most. 
Respectfully, 
Meredith Frediani 
Millburn District 24 
Certified Teacher 
18550 Millburn Road 
Wadsworth, IL 60083 
 


